THE ECKERSLEY SCHOOL OF ENGLISH

(Formerly The St. Giles School of English)
15 ST. GILES, OXFORD
Principal : Telephone :
J. M. ECKERSLEY, M.A. (Ozon.) OXFORD 56273

24th May 1961

Professor R. B. Tate
Department of Spanish
The University

" Nottingham

Dear Professor Tate,

Thank you for your letter of 23rd May, in
reply to which I have pleasure in enclosing a
prospectus of the Summer Courses we are run-
ning this year.

We still have some vacancies, but T would
advise early application on the enclosed form
and with the necessary deposit.

If you require further information, or
additional copies of the prospectus, please
do not hesitate to write to me again.

Yours truly,

"
,‘/é

y -

F=

]

- ”,'.,-'
J. M, Eckersley
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